
City Commission 20-21 Budget Workshop 
Aug. 19, 2020 
 
Commissioners Present:  Mike Kolody, Jake Sachs, Jason McGuirk, Randy Hartman  
Excused Absence: Mayor Russ Owen 
 
A budget workshop was held to provide information to the Commission by City 
Departments of 2019-2020 fiscal year accomplishments and needs for 2020-2021 
fiscal year.   
 
Public Participation:  Three people spoke on behalf of upgrades to the New 
Smyrna Beach Skate Park requesting improvements and expansion to include 
indoor facilities. 
 
After public participation presentations were made by Leisure Services, Fire, 
Police, Maintenance Operations, Development Services, Information Technology, 
and Airport.  In addition to department presentations, financial funding options 
were presented by Hilltop Securities and a Chamber of Commerce Special 
Request was also came before the Commission.  All power point presentations 
may be viewed at: 
http://newsmyrnabeachfl.iqm2.com/Citizens/FileOpen.aspx?Type=1&ID=1675&Inline=True 
 
 

The all-day workshop meeting may be viewed in its entirety at: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nojKPsobJrA&list=PLCs0jmN4kaGLspqcNQwCVjoiw6O6qPiiQ 
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